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EMF News 
Prayer Highlights 

Monthly Video Focus 

 

Autumn 2022 Deputations - NI 
Fri 14th to Mon 24th Oct - Mihai Chisari 
Fri 21st to Mon 31st Oct -  Diego Lopes 
 
Autumn 2022 Conference - NI 
Sat 22nd Oct - Stranmillis Evangelical Presbyterian Church, Belfast  
 
Ukraine Prayer Meeting - Monday 24th October 19:00 - 20:00 BST 
We’ll send out joining details to everyone on our Ukraine mailing list. 
Please subscribe if you’d like to join the prayer meeting. 

Upcoming Events and Deputation 

Visit our Vimeo channel vimeo.com/channels/emf 
to see this and other EMF videos. Please do make 
use of this in your church meetings. 
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RICHHILL TEAM TO ALMUNECAR SUMMER 2022 

REPORT FROM A TEAM MEMBER 

This summer I was a part of the Richhill team to Almuñécar. We as a team had such a 
blessed time with Manuel and the church family in Spain. Each day, both morning and 
evening we packed up the cars and headed to the beach, where we played lots of football. 
For those who didn’t want to play football we had a marquee set up for making bracelets, 
which went down a treat 

One of our big encouragements was Manuel and Alba. In particular I really enjoyed the 
car journeys with Manuel. On these journeys we had the opportunity to ask questions 
about life and ministry in Almuñécar. Manuel would share lots of stories about the highs 
and lows that they have experienced over their time in the region. We had similar  

             conversations with Alba around the dinner table. These were really sweet times   
             conversing that we all as a team are very thankful for.  
 
(Erin’s church ‘partners with the church Manuel Franco pastors in Almuñécar, Spain. This means that the Richhill Presbyterian Church is 
taking a special interest in this work and is trying to support the Spanish church in various ways, by praying, giving, visiting, etc. in a very 
meaningful, warm relationship. If you would like to explore a partnership with one of our missionaries and their church, please contact us 
at hq@europeanmission.org). 

Our focus this month is on the work which EMF does in training people for mission 
work, through its Training Fund. Since 2018, and the work of EMF's School of 
Biblical Studies came to a completion, we've been using the Training Fund to help 
future gospel workers get the training that they need. We've developed a special 
relationship with London Seminary, which we believe is one of the best training 
schools today. And in the last four years we've helped students from five different 
countries get the training they needed, and we’re seeing fruit coming from this in 
terms of new missionaries joining EMF. 

Please pray for the EMF Training Fund... 

• Pray that the Lord will lead us to the right students.  
• Pray that the students will get the best training for their future ministries. 
• And pray that, as a result of that training, more faithful gospel workers will 

be sent out into the harvest-field of Europe. 
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